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19 June 2017

The Green Party has responded to the suspected terrorist incident in north
London [1].

Jonathan Bartley, Green Party co-leader, said:

“My thoughts and prayers go to every person directly affected by this attack
and to Muslim communities right across the country. Once again our amazing
emergency services appear to have responded with diligence and deserve our
gratitude for their life saving action. 

“This was an attack directed at Muslims but it was also an attack on all of
us. In the past month, the people of this country have shown enormous
resilience and unity in response to some truly horrific events and it is that
unity and togetherness that will make us stronger as we face down these
threats.  

“This attack plays into the hands of terrorists and threatens to exacerbate a
downward spiral of even greater violence. The prime minister must avoid knee-
jerk responses that might appear tough on paper but end up handing terrorists
a victory they crave: a curtailment of our freedoms.”

Dr Shahrar Ali, Green Party home affairs spokesperson, said:

“We are appalled and shocked by the heinous and barbaric terrorist attack on
unwitting Muslims in the early hours of today outside Finsbury Park mosque.
Our thoughts and prayers are with all those affected and their families, no
less in the month of Ramadan.

Now as ever a strong, zero tolerance approach must be adopted towards rising
hate crime directed at Muslims and all faith communities. The Islamophobic
intent of the striker of terror today needs to brought out into the open not
minimised or covered up.
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I shall continue to call out double standards amongst our media reports and
politicians’ half-baked statements when I see them. These biases only risk to
exacerbate the problem and add to injury by fuelling resentment amongst
minorities affected that they aren’t being treated equally. Let’s hear from
Theresa May calling this latest terrorist atrocity for what it is.”

Notes:

http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-england-london-403229601.
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